
Hello from Chapin High School! 
 
 
It's amazing to realize how quickly this year has passed.   
Believe it or not, we’re ready and planning for this year’s  
STEM-tastic Camp, June 20-23. 
 
As you recall, last year, we set aside special time slot for our 
showcase day for College/ Career & Military Readiness, providing 
opportunities to share the many options that are available to 
students in the areas of mathematics, science, computer science 

and engineering, both in the military and in college. 
 
This year, our day for the Showcase will be Wednesday, June 21, 10 am-12 noon.   
From noon to 1, you are invited to keep your displays set up for our regular summer school 
lunch period.  
 
Similar to last year, we have the students in our camp scheduled to meet with you during the 
morning, while all other students on campus currently enrolled in summer school will have 
access to your information too. 
 
If you are bringing outdoor suited displays and static exhibits, we will designate the "upper 
parking lot" on the Ellerthorpe Road side of the campus. I recommend you begin setting up no 
later than 8 am.  
 
For indoor exhibits and displays, we will be set up in the area hallways in the A building, near 
the cafeteria. I need to know how many tables and chairs you may need. 
 
We have scheduled you to be here from 9 am-1 p.m.  Students have lunch from 12-12:30, so 
after that lunch is over, you could break down your showcase. 
 
We are excited to include you and all your information this year.  If there are other 
departments you would like to include, please feel free to share this information and my 
contact numbers with them. 
 
My cell is 915-203-4426, my office phone is 915-236-4417 and I look forward to getting things 
prepared for you here for Wednesday. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Johanna Sherman 
 


